
 

 

 

EOS SpaceLink Webinar to be held on 24 November 

Canberra, 12 November 2020 

Electro Optic Systems Holdings Limited (“EOS” or “Company”) (ASX: EOS) will be conducting 

an investor webinar to update shareholders on the SpaceLink project. 

Details: EOS SpaceLink Webinar 

Tuesday 24 November 2020 

10:00 – 11:00 AEDT 

 

The webinar will consist of a 40 minute presentation followed by Q&A. It will be delivered via 

Webex and investors can register on this LINK.  

The SpaceLink MEO Satellite Data Relay System, part of EOS Communications Systems 

division, is expected to deliver significant benefits to EOS customers in terms of bandwidth, 

resilience, latency and scalability.  

This announcement has been authorised for release to the ASX by Dr Ben Greene, Director. 

Further information:  
 
Dr Ben Greene:    Glen Tindall: 
Group CEO     CEO EOS Communications Systems 

  

E: enquiry@eos-aus.com    

https://eosglobal.webex.com/eosglobal/onstage/g.php?MTID=eb50dcd7b7e029cd33d0de65505a0ae22
mailto:enquiry@eos-aus.com

